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SHUTTLE: New Fairfield - Southeast

 

 

 

SERVICES MAY BE IMPACTED SYSTEM WIDE
HARTransit is currently experiencing significant staffing issues.
We are working hard to keep all the bus services on the road,
but please take care to follow posts on Facebook and Twitter in
the event services are curtailed or modified. We apologize in
advance for any inconvenience to our riders that may occur.
 
DUE TO TEMPORARY SCHEDULING CONFLICTS REVERSE
COMMUTE STOPS MAY NOT BE SERVED
It is advised that riders call first to verify that their trip is
unaffected.
 
PLEASE NOTE:
Inbound buses may leave Southeast station up to five (5) minutes earlier than scheduled
if all connecting train passengers are aboard. 
The last scheduled bus departure will wait up to twenty (20) minutes for late trains.
 

https://www.hartransit.com/routes/shuttles/new-fairfield-southeast
https://www.hartransit.com/sites/default/files/NF%20-%20Southeast%20Map_0.jpg
https://www.hartransit.com/sites/default/files/NF-SE_10-22_v2.pdf
https://www.hartransit.com/sites/default/files/SysMap%20LOOPs%2072022C.pdf
https://www.hartransit.com/park-ride-locations#southeast
http://www.hartransit.com/snow-routes
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Alert Route Term: 
New Fairfield - Southeast
Direction of Travel: Inbound Outbound
Day of Travel: Weekday

https://www.hartransit.com/alert-route/new-fairfield-southeast

